
To Whom It May Concern. 
 
I'm writing this letter to appeal the decision of the MAPC. On August 11th of 2009 a denial of 
CONDITIONAL USE FOR PROPERTY located at 4510 Harrisburg Road, Jonesboro, Ar., 
72404.The request was for a triple wide manufactured home to be placed on plot of land that my 
family owns. This home will be a new home on a solid foundation. The vote was 3 to 2 for the 
home to be placed. The reason for the denial for CONDITIONAL USE was that only five 
Commissioners were present at the meeting. We were told that we could appeal to the City 
Council. We wish to APPEAL. 
 
Thank You 
Garrett and Stacey Bond 
 
 
 
REQUEST BY GARRETT and Stacey Bond 
 
Property Owner's 4510 Harrisburg Road 
Sandra Shopher 
Glenda Branch 
DeAnna Carter 


